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Principal’s Message:

Boozhoo friends and family of Mine Centre
School.

It is hard to believe that we only have less than
10 weeks left in the 2022-2023 school year!
These weeks will be bustling with activities–
Education Week, Ole Fort Williams Trip,
swimming lessons, EQAO testing, EY Mother’s
Day and Father’s Day activities, end of the year
trips and activities, Powwow, Graduation and
much, much more. Please check our Facebook
page often for updates and reminders beginning
on Monday. Miigwetch, Jeff Carr

Important Dates:

April 6- Swimming Lessons
April 7- Good Friday No School
April 10- Easter Monday No School
April 12- Day of Pink- Wear Pink
April 13- Swimming Lessons
April 20- Swimming lessons
April 21- PD Day- No School
April 26- Quest for Knowledge
April 27- Grade 8 High School Orientation
April 27- Swimming Lessons
April 28- Star Thunderbird Assembly

Happy Easter Weekend to everyone!!!
Please remember that April 7 & 10 are
holidays and there is NO SCHOOL. Enjoy
some time with family and friends.

April 6 – Maharet and Mekare
April 9 - Karsyn
April 15- Chauncey
April 16- Emma and Garry
April 22- Sawyer
April 27- Courtney
April 30- Kolter

Swimming Lessons:
Swimming lessons are off to a great start!
The grade 1 students are loving their time in
the pool in Atikokan and we are excited to
be able to invite the grade 2 students;
beginning April 27. Lessons will continue
every Thursday. Please dress warmly and
bring a towel, swimwear.
Mental Health Matters:
A child’s mental health is just as important
as their physical health and deserves the
same quality of support. Here at Mine
Centre School, we work hard to support
mental health and promote positive



strategies to help deal with stress and
emotions.

Attendance:
Thank you to all parents/ guardians and
caregivers for the hard work you have been
doing to get our students to school. The
attendance has been increasing. This is
exciting for students as well as staff as
being present is key in every student’s
education journey.

Reminder:
Supervision begins at 8:15. Please do not
drop your students off earlier as there is no
supervision until then.

Bussing:
You can keep up to date on Seine River and
Nigigoonsiminikaaning bussing
cancellations on the MCPS Elementary
Transportation (Seine River &
Nigigoonsiminikaaning) Facebook Page. All
are encouraged to join.

Registration:

Kindergarten Registration was a success!!!

Ms. Woods and Mrs. Bliss spent mornings in

both communities and met some amazing

youngsters who registered for school this fall.

If your child was born in 2019, they can start

school in September 2023.

Missed registration? We can register anytime.

Please call Mrs. Bliss at the school to set up a

date and time that will work for you.


